
 

 

 
MCH/JWE 
10th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

We are devastated that we cannot hold our annual Post 16 Open Evening this year and 
meet you all in person.  We wanted so much to show you our amazing Post 16 centre, our 
subjects areas and all of the wonderful staff and students that we have here at BGLC. 

We will be holding our Post 16 ‘Virtual Open Evening’ on Thursday 12th November 
2020. 

Our open evening will be LIVE on our website from 4pm for you to view. 

 
To register for our Post 16 Virtual Open Evening and to be added to our mailing list please 
fill in the Google Form to register, you will need to have a Google account in order to fill 
out the form.   You can also submit your questions to us here and we will respond to you. 

The evening will comprise of: 

● Head Teacher Welcome 

● Post 16 Open Evening Presentation 

● Subject Information/Presentations 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1qIZCNh8FSTwDjRLm3pUuEFsf-llDCdWG7Adc8TrJ2lo/viewform?ts=5f9150dc&edit_requested=true
https://forms.gle/QgHTdH3GndGxZAJs9


 

 

 

 

If you have any other questions or need further information before or after the event, 
please do not hesitate to contact us via our email post16@brookvalegroby.com 

We hope you find our ‘Virtual Open Evening’ informative and useful and thank you 
for taking the time to join us.  We look forward to receiving your application through 
PS16 and meeting you in person very soon. 

 
 
Thank you 
 

 
 
Michelle Cheadle 
Head of Post 16 

https://ps16.co.uk/courses?section=sixth-form&provider=brookvale-groby-learning-campus

